
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  November 13, 2024 
 
RE:  Request for Second Handicap Parking Space – 100 Block North Missouri 
 

 

Following the Board’s discussion at the last study meeting, the attached letter 

requesting an additional handicap space in the 100 block of North Missouri Street has 

been received.  To avoid creating two separate ordinances to change the parking 

regulations on this block, we are bringing this topic to study session once again for the 

Board’s further discussion. 

 

  

 


